
New York City Airplane Cleaning
Workers Strike over Unsafe
Conditions

New York, October 11 (RHC)-- Workers who clean airplane cabins at New York City’s La Guardia Airport
have agreed to return to work following a strike over unsafe working conditions.

The workers, who are employed by a Delta Air Lines contractor, say they have been provided with
inadequate protections against feces, vomit and other bodily fluids, a concern that has strengthened
amidst fears of Ebola.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/internacionales/36166-new-york-city-airplane-cleaning-workers-strike-
over-unsafe-conditions
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